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ENTOMOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF ONTARIO

The Society founded in 1863, is the second oldest Entomological Society in North America 
and among the nine oldest, existing entomological societies in the world.  It serves as an 
association of persons interested in entomology and is dedicated to the furtherance of 
the science by holding meetings and publication of the Journal of the Entomological 
Society of Ontario.  The Journal publishes fully refereed scientific papers, and has a 
world-wide circulation.  The Society headquarters are at the University of Guelph.  The 
Society’s library is housed in the McLaughlin Library of the University and is available 
to all members.

An annual fee of $30 provides membership in the Society, and the right to publish in the 
Journal, and receive the Newsletter and the Journal.  Students, amateurs and retired 
entomologists within Canada can join free of charge but do not receive the Journal.

A World Wide Web home page for the Society is available at the following URL:
http://www.entsocont.ca

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP

Please send your name, address (including postal code) and email address to:
	 Nicole McKenzie, Secretary, Entomological Society of Ontario
	 c/o Vista Centre, 1830 Bank Street, P.O. Box 83025 Ottawa, ON K1V 1A3
	 email: nicole_mckenzie@hc-sc.gc.ca

NOTICE TO CONTRIBUTORS

Please refer to the Society web site (http://www.entsocont.ca) for current instructions to 
authors.  Please submit manuscripts electronically to the Scientific Editor 
(john.huber@agr.gc.ca).
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